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Our Vision   
With God’s guidance, we work with pride and passion to create life-long learners who 

fulfil their potential.  If we work together, we will be the very best that we can be: 

achieving, celebrating and succeeding whilst having fun.      
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At Kennington CE Academy, we are proud of our school uniform and we would 

appreciate it if the whole school wore the appropriate clothing, as it is part of 

the image of the school. All uniform and property should be named and we 

do not accept responsibility for loss or damage of personal items.    

 

Our School Uniform:    

Plain white polo shirt or shirt.  

Black/grey trousers or shorts or black/grey jogging bottoms or jersey shorts (with no 

logo).  

Black/grey pinafore dress or skirt (knee level or below). 

Navy blue cardigan or jumper with/without Kennington Academy logo navy blue.  

Blue and white check summer dress.    

 

Our PE Kit   

House coloured T-shirt (logo or no logo).    

Black/grey jogger bottoms (no logo).    

Black/blue PE Shorts.   

Blue/black hoodie (No Logo).   

 

Footwear    

Black school shoes or black trainer shoes (with no logo).  

Black trainers for PE days only (non-logo).   

No heels.  

Sandals are not allowed due to safety reasons.   

Plain black non-heeled boots for Term 2 and 3 is desired.    

All children need a pair of named wellington boots which stay in school every day for 

OPAL play and forest school.  

 

Hair   

Long hair must be tied back.    

No large bows or large hair accessories.    

No extreme hair fashions are acceptable, including dyed or streaked hair.  

No Mohicans or lines cut into the hair.   

   



Jewellery    

Watches are allowed as long as they are not smart watches but must be removed for 

PE. 

No necklaces or bracelets – unless part of a religion.    

Earrings – must be small plain studs and not worn on PE Days.    

No other piercings are permitted. 

No make up.    

No coloured nail varnishes or acrylic nails.     

 

OPAL 

As part of our commitment to our children’s right to play, the school has wet 

playtimes outdoors and children also require the following items in school every day: 

Wellington boots. 

Waterproof coat. 

In colder months, children also require suitable cold weather wear 

  

Following recommendation from the Department of Education and The 

Association for Physical Education (AfPE), children cannot wear jewellery 

during PE therefore if they have jewellery that they cannot remove themselves 

they will not be able to participate in the lesson due to health and safety. 

Teachers are not allowed to remove jewellery for them and covering up them 

with tape is also classed a health and safety issue to children.    

Children are to come in PE kit on PE Days and Forest School Clothing for Forest 

School days. Please ensure that your child is in the correct uniform for the 

correct day    

Thank you for your-cooperation.    
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


